
Infection Transmission Demonstration Cards
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You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

Don’t sign anyone’s 
card and refuse to let 
others sign your card.

Don’t sign anyone’s 
card and refuse to let 
others sign your card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

Only sign the cards of 
people with the same 
letter as you, and only 

let them sign yours.

Only sign the cards of 
people with the same 
letter as you, and only 

let them sign yours.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.
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You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.

You can sign anyone’s 
card.


